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Contact us: 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.au

uu

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

Calendar  
Term 2 2025 

June 

6th  Open Day – Come & 

Play 2026 Preps 

9th  Kings Birthday – no 

school 

11th  Thank a First Responder 

Day 

Margo’s Lunch Day 

12th  Book Club Issue 4 – 

orders close 

16th  Finance meeting 

3.30pm 

School Council 7pm 

20th  Bakery Lunch Day 

27th  Responsible Pets 

July 

2nd Margo’s Lunch Day 

4th  Last day Term 2 Early 

dismissal at 2.30pm 

Term 3 

July 

21st  First day Term 3 

24th  2026 Prep Information 

and Enrolment session 

25th  Bakery Lunch Day 

August  
1st  Noel Pollerd Basketball 

Trivia Night 

 

Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Newsletter No: 16 Date: 05/06/2024  

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Around school    

BUILDING / GROUNDS UPDATE 

The foundations in the office area have been restored and we now await 

the new flooring to go down and the area to be reconstructed.  The 

office is currently located in the library and will be for the foreseeable 

future.  We are currently updating all of our soft fall around the 

playgrounds.  Now that the pavers/bricks order has been submitted we 

are in the process of getting quotes to upgrade the front entrance with 

the current bricks along with the new ones.    

 

STAFFING  

Mrs Lacey will be on leave for the next few weeks so please leave a 

message if we don’t get to the phone in time and we will return your 

call.  

 

2026 PREPS - COME AND PLAY  

Tomorrow is our second Come and Play day for the 2026 preps, 9 – 

10am.  If you know of someone with a prep student starting in 2026 let 

them know.  Those who came along to the first day are welcome back 

tomorrow.   

 

This week’s value in focus is:  

Respect 
Integrity – Being honest and true to 

myself   

mailto:dunolly.ps@education.vic.gov.auuu
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SCHOOL COUNCIL NEWS 

Finance meeting – Monday June 16th at 

3.30pm 

School Council Meeting – Monday June 

16th at 7pm 

 

 

We are a child safe school; 
committed to the safety and 

wellbeing of all children and young 
people. We have zero tolerance of 

child abuse. 
 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/pr
ograms/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx 

Keeping children safe is 

everyone’s responsibility. 

 

STUDENTS OF 

THE WEEK 

Prep/1 – Zaroon Tunio 

Grade 1/2 – Emma Peters  

Grade 3/4 – Toma Peters 

Grade 5/6 – Jordan Mitchell 

Principal’s – to be announced 

 
PFA Fundraiser 

Margo’s Lunch Orders  
Wednesday June 11th  

Next week we have Margo’s Catering supplying lunch orders again.  Ordering is online via the Compass App. 

ORDERS CLOSE AT 2PM TOMORROW, FRIDAY JUNE 6TH.   

Lunch orders will be distributed during second lunch on Wednesday 28th May.  

You can choose from the following: 

Lasagne $6  

Creamy Chicken and Vegie pasta $5 

Apple and Cinnamon mini muffin $1.50 

Apple Juice box $2 

Tropical Juice box $2 

How to order  

On the Compass app when on the home screen hit the more lines down in the bottom right hand corner then click on the 
canteen tab and follow the prompts to choose from the following items: 

If you are opening Compass on a web browser use the 2 person icon (6th from the top left of your screen) and choose Canteen 
(third down on the dropdown list) and follow the prompts from there to place an order. 

 

 

https://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/protect/Pages/default.aspx
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Issue 4 Book Club 

Orders Close Thursday June 12th 

The latest issue of Book Club was sent 

home last week. Orders can be placed 

online through Scholastic. 

 



  

    

  

 



 

 

 



  

 



  

 

 



 

 


